Highland Lodge #762

216 E. Washington St.

Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Jun. Highland Article

Greetings from the East,

On April 28, 2011, Highland Lodge raised two brothers to the Master Mason Degree,
Lance Hull and McKay Braithwaite. With the help of several brothers from different

lodges we were able to accomplish this.

I would like to thank Roger Swisher PM for conducting last month’s Stated Meeting. |
was out of town for a few days.

I hope by the time you read this article, the weather has brightened and the rain has let up.

May is the time when Dave Roose delivers flowers to our widows. I know they
appreciate it and I thank Dave for his time and effort.

At our May Stated Meeting, the Award of Gold for celebrating 50 years as a Mason was
given to brother Robert Hollenberg. Bob’s two sons attended as well as several Chanters.
Thanks to Mark Goebel for a well prepared dinner. Also, thanks to all the officers in
attendance.

We will have a lot of work to do at our June Stated Meeting, including making plans for a
Ladies Night.

Steve Tegtmeyer WM



